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UOY/F/ST Staff Discussions, 1962 – 1963

From the selection of the Vice-Chancellor in 1961 and subsequent appointment of key 

members of academic and administrative/support staff, a number of senior staff, 

professorial and weekend discussions were held. These related to various aspects of 

university planning in advance of the University opening in October 1963.

UOY/F/ST/1 Minutes and Papers, 1962 – 1963

UOY/F/ST/1/1 Feb 1962 – Nov 1963 Minutes and agenda

Topics of discussion include: 

organisation and government of the 

University; courses, curricula and 

academic planning; admissions 

procedures; college system; 

departmental needs; building and 

accommodation; the Library; 

regulations for higher degrees.

UOY/F/ST/1/2 1962 – 1963 Reports and papers

Includes proposals concerning 

academic structures, admissions, 

catering and the development of 

architectural studies at York’ and a 

paper on ‘English at York’.

1

Staff Discussions–UOY/F/ST 


